From: Rebecca Messinger

To: Jose Alvarez; Cnty 2025 Comp Plan

Subject: FW: Adoption of amended resolution 2025-01-11
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Please see the below public comments. Thank you.

Rebecca Messinger
Clerk to the Council
COUNTY MANAGER'S OFFICE

564-397-4305
00

From: Ann Foster <annfoster5093@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 12:17 PM

To: Sue Marshall <Sue.Marshall@clark.wa.gov>; Matt Little <Matt.Little@clark.wa.gov>; Glen Yung
<Glen.Yung@clark.wa.gov>; Michelle Belkot <Michelle.Belkot@clark.wa.gov>; Kathleen Otto
<Kathleen.Otto@clark.wa.gov>; Oliver Orjiako <QOliver.Orjiako@clark.wa.gov>; Wil Fuentes
<Wil.Fuentes@clark.wa.gov>

Cc: Rebecca Messinger <Rebecca.Messinger@clark.wa.gov>

Subject: Adoption of amended resolution 2025-01-11

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council Chair Marshall, Councilors Belkot, Fuentes, Little and Yung;

As you consider the adoption of the amended resolution 2025-01-11, Friends of Clark
County continues to encourage you to choose a path that builds a vision that preserves
local farms and farmland, healthy forests, clean water, protected wildlife habitats and
vibrant neighborhoods. This vision requires working together for responsible and
sustainable growth that benefits all of our community.

FOCC has always and consistently supported a plan that protects our agricultural lands.
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We have strongly advocated that the County Council’s adoption of its VBLM, its OFM
forecasts and its vision for our future does not require any expansion of the existing urban
growth boundaries - a position supported by the County’s qualified and knowledgeable
staff. We know that you, as a body, rely on staff to provide you with up to date information
that is based on local codes, state laws and legal precedents. We therefore wholeheartedly
support the Council adopting the amended resolution before you on April 8, 2025.

Best,
Ann Foster, President
Friends of Clark County



